
 
 
 
7th  March 2022 
 
Dear Vana,  
 
We are delighted to inform you that you have been elected as ESPID Board 
Member. Your term of office will begin in the Spring of 2022 at the Annual 
General Meeting (AGM) and will officially end at the ESPID AGM in 2025. 
 
As a new Board Member, you are invited to attend the ESPID annual meeting 
which will take place on the 7th & 8th May 2022, face to face in Athens, more 
information will follow.  
 
We would appreciate receiving a confirmation of acceptance of the above. 
 
Kindly note that your registration will be covered by ESPID. The congress 
bureau, Kenes, will make any necessary administrative arrangements. 
   
We are looking forward to welcoming you into the board of ESPID! 
 
With best wishes, 
in the name of the ESPID Board  
 

 
Oana Falup-Pecurariu  
ESPID Secretary 
 
 
    
 
 
    
 

 
President:  
Delane Shingadia 
 
 
Secretary:  
Oana Falup-Pecurariu  
  
 
Treasurer: 
Johannes Truck 
 
 
ESPID Secretariat: 
c/o Blackburn House 
Redhouse Road 
Seafield 
Bathgate 
West Lothian 
EH47 7AQ 
Scotland, UK 
Tel.: +44 (0) 1506 639613 
E-mail: admin@espid.org 
 
 
Website: www.espid.org  
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